
 

FIRST FOLIO! THE BOOK THAT GAVE US SHAKESPEARE 
 

 SCHOOL TOURS 

 
 

Celebrate William Shakespeare during 
the month of February!   
 
Tour the traveling exhibition of the 
First Folio from the Folger 
Shakespeare Library to learn more 
about Shakespeare, his plays, and 
early book making and explore 
Hamlet’s famous soliloquy “To be or 
not to be.”  
 
Additional activities include an 
investigation of the plays of 
Shakespeare through the eyes of 
artists plus information on Elizabethan 
London and the Globe Theatre. 
 
Tours are designed for grade 5 and up 
and last one hour.  Curriculum ties to 
language arts and social studies.  Tour 
groups will practice critical looking, 
reading and thinking skills. 
 
 
 
 
 
“First Folio! The Book That Gave Us Shakespeare,” on tour from the Folger 
Shakespeare Library, has been made possible in part by a major grant from 
the National Endowment for the Humanities: Exploring the human endeavor, 
and by the generous support of Google.org and Vinton and Sigrid Cerf. 
 

 
 
 
Tours are free but available only February 5-26, 
Tuesday-Friday and last one hour. Bus funds are 
available, provided by donations to the museum.  

 
Contact: 

Kathrine Schlageck, Senior Educator 
785.532.7718 or klwalk@ksu.edu 

 
 

Bus funds are provided by individual and private 
foundation donations, not government funding.  To 
financially support the bus fund and/or education 

programs, contact Kathrine Schlageck. 
 

 


